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Autumn Activities

The school was covered in straw and
pumpkins last Autumn as we joined in
the scarecrow related festivities
happening around the local community.
This event was a huge success with many
children and their adults visiting over the
weekend to take part in scarecrow
making, visit the various stalls, and enjoy
the ever-popular face painting and glitter
tattoos.

Our Rainbow Raffle was a definite high
point with many families eagerly

watching the draw hoping to win one of
the many colourful prize baskets up for
grabs.

Thank You, Diane!

As announced in November, Diane Walton has
stepped down as PTA Chairperson after seven
years of dedicated service. Ellen Renton was
nominated as the new Chairperson and a
further eight PTA roles have been appointed
to manage future PTA activities.

Children in Need

Our Children in Need sale raised almost
£300 thanks to Katrina Heseltine for
the very generous donation of many
Pudsey Bear headbands to be sold. Half
of the proceeds will be donated to the
CIN charity.

FUNDRAISING

TOTAL RAISED SINCE
SEPT 2021

:3,124

RECENT ACTIVITY

PTA Donations via
ParentPay

:31025
Scarecrow Event & Raffle

1,930

Children in Need Stalls
(50/50 split CIN & PTA)

£2 97.20
Lego Keyrings
£2]9.86

Christmas Stalls

:2013
Christmas Jumper Day
210

Festive Post ;)

1228



Christmas Stalls UPCOMING EVENTS

The traditional indoor fair wasn't possible again in 2021, but
thank you to all who braved the arctic conditions of our
outdoor stalls to purchase reindeer hot chocolate cones,
Christmas bells, and other goodies handcrafted by our lovely
PTA volunteers.

Alder Tree Unveiling

PTA LOTTERY RECENT WINNERS

Last summer the school took part in The Great Mountain
Challenge, thank you to our tree sponsors: The Allen, Cole,
Kirk, and Guen Families. The newly planted trees were
unveiled by Mr. Harris and the children on the 17th December
and a commemorative plaque will be installed soon.

RECENT USE OF FUNDS

MORE THANKS!

Thank you to @CottonThreadJulie for donating a
candy cane wreath for the Christmas stalls.

Thank you to everyone who donated teddies for
the Christmas games!

Thank you to Father Christmas for visiting the
school!

n Keep up to date, join the 'Farsley Farfield Parents' group on Facebook
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